
Internet Safety 

To Parents and Carers,  

We have been made aware of a website from some of the children in year 5 
called 'Omegle'. The site allows users to chat to strangers via messages and 
video chat. It also appears to be unmonitored, poorly moderated and has had 
reports of racism, explicit material and online grooming.  

Obviously, this is an inappropriate site for children, and we would like to make 
all parents/carers aware so that you can monitor this at home.  

Here is a website that explains more about the dangers of this site: 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/news-blogs/what-is-omegle-what-parents-
need-to-know/  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Daniel Yiend 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


